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“Children are at the centre of all we do.” 

NEWSLETTER June 14th 2019 
 

 

 

  
 

 

  

               

  

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

 

  

  

 

   
 

    

   

  
 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

NON-UNIFORM DAY 
There will be a non-uniform day on Friday, June 
28th for Friends of School. Details to follow. 

FRIENDS OF SCHOOL 
The next meeting will be held on Monday, June 17th 
at 2pm – all welcome. Come along and discuss ideas 
for future events etc. We will be planning the 
Leavers’ Events and would be very pleased to hear 
from parents of year 6 pupils. 

PARENTAL FORUM 
There will be a Parental Forum meeting at school on 
Monday, June 17th at 1.30pm. This is an informal 
get together to meet each other and have a chat 
over a cuppa. All welcome. 
 

MISS TAYLOR 
We are sad to be saying goodbye to Miss Taylor at 
the end of term. Having enjoyed working here, she 
has decided to train to be a primary school 
teacher, commencing in September.  
We wish Miss Taylor every success with her future 
career. 
 
The Governors are currently involved in the 
process to find her successor. We will let you know 
as soon as we are able. 

LASER RUN 
This takes place on Monday, June 17th from 4pm at 
Scarborough College. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CHILDREN’S UNIVERSITY 
All passports are due into school by Friday, 28th 
June for final totals please. 

YEAR 5 VISIT TO MALTON SCHOOL 
Year 5 pupils will have a secondary school taster 
day on Thursday, June 27th. They will travel to 
Malton School and spend a day where they may 
experience science, cooking, product creation, 
foreign languages, drama or a new sporting 
activity. Mrs Wardell will accompany the children. 
Coaches are provided by Malton School. Transport 
will return the pupils to the village, removing the 
need to cross the A64. Pupils will need coats, 
sensible shoes and their usual school uniform. 
Pupils will need to take a packed lunch. 

CHURCH EXPLORERS 
The children will be exploring East Heslerton 
Church next Friday, June 21st with Elizabeth Bell 
form the Church Conservation Trust. 
Badger Wood will walk to the church in the 
morning, have a good breakfast! Farthing Wood 
and Keeper Wood will walk to the church in the 
afternoon.  
We would like to invite parents to join us in the 
afternoon, leaving school at 1.10pm, to explore and 
learn about this church. Activities may be weather 
dependant!  

LASER SHOOTING CLUB 
There will be no Laser Club on Tuesday, June 18th 
due to illness. The club will restart on Tuesday, 
June 25th and will now end on Tuesday, July 16th. 
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BADGER WOOD 
We’ve continued our journey with the film ‘The Way 
Back Home’ and worked on adjectives, synonyms 
and expanded noun phrases ready to write our 
character descriptions next week.  
We started our new science topic this week... it’s all 
things materials! We went on a materials walk 
around school to see which we could spot and why 
they were used for that purpose. We then had fun 
making a graph... from Lego!... to show the different 
materials around school.  
Next week we shall write our character descriptions 
in English and it’s all things measurement in maths 
as we explore how to measure in different ways and 
units. 
 
 
 

KEEPER WOOD 
The children have been writing letters to Ernest 
Shackleton, (a famous explorer) to apply for a job 
on his ship. They decided what kind of job they 
wanted to do on the ship depending on what their 
interests were. They had to make themselves 
sound perfect for the job using lots of persuasive 
language.  
In maths we have been looking at all types of 
measurement such as cm, mm, km, m, ml, l, g and 
kg. The children are becoming very confident in 
converting from one to the other e.g. 1500m = 
1.5km.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FARTHING WOOD 
Unfortunately this week our rounders competition 
at Malton was cancelled due to the weather, but 
we are hopeful that it will be rescheduled later in 
the term.  
This did allow us some extra time to create our 
‘Blackout Poetry’ based on the Ernest Shackleton 
story. This work is going to be our entry to this 
year’s village show competition in the summer 
holidays - which means that everyone has put in a 
huge effort to make sure that their piece has the 
best chance of winning! 

HESLERTON AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 
Heslerton After School Club is open to all pupils 
from 3.30pm-5.30pm Monday to Thursday to relax 
and have fun with their friends. All children will 
need to bring a named water bottle, forest school 
kit and wellies. A snack will be provided. 
To book other sessions, please contact the school 
office or speak to Tom or Lydia at the After School 
Club. Children need to be registered before they 
attend their sessions. Sessions cost £8.00 per child. 
At the end of each session, please collect your child 
from the wildlife area or buzz the front door. 
We look forward to welcoming you all to our 
exciting childcare provision. 
 
 

ATTACHED 
Please find attached:- 

- New school vision letter 
- School play costume letter –Keeper Wood 

and Farthing Wood. 
- Benefice newsletter 
- Malton Museum flyer 


